
Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: March 7, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Bentley Track Repair

I am requesting that the Bentley Track Repair from the Sinking Fund be placed 
on the agenda for the March 11, 2024, Committee of the Whole meeting. This 
recommendation is for repairing the Bentley Track.

Mr. Lau invited four local paving companies the district has worked with in the 
past to bid on this project, but Nagle Paving Company, Novi, Michigan was the 
only company that chose to bid. I am recommending Nagle Paving Company as 
the low responsible bidder in the amount of $109,890. The bid tab is 
accompanying this memo.

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you.
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